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Relative to Motion 24, the following Directive is issued by Central Council to Competitions 
Control Committees (under Rule 3.41(b)):   

  

  

If a transfer request cites child safeguarding as one of the grounds for the 
request, that ground should only be considered if there has been a prior 
complaint in relation to child safeguarding to a Children’s Officer – Club, County, 
Provincial or National. Where such a complaint has been made, the CCC 
considering the transfer request shall obtain a report of any investigation 
carried out by the relevant Children’s Officer before considering the Transfer 
request. If there has been no complaint or investigation, then the Transfer 
request should be adjudicated upon without reference to child safeguarding.  
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